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STATE OF TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

CHATTANOOGA ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE
540 McCALLIE AVENUE, SUITE 550

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37402

PHONE (423) 634-5745 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX (423) 634-6389
April 3, 2007






Certified Mail
Mr. Mickey Barger

Manager

Watts Bar Utility District

P.O. Box 910

Kingston TN 37763

Subject:
Notice of Show Cause Meeting



Georgia Point Subdivision-Watts Bar Utility District



Permit No. SOP-98023
Dear Mr. Barger:

The Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water Pollution Control is considering enforcement action against the subject facility, under provision of the Tennessee Water Quality Control Act of 1977.  We would like to offer you the opportunity to meet with Division of Water Pollution Control staff to discuss the violations involved and any reason why enforcement should not be pursued.  

You may bring any person, documents, or materials to the meeting.  If you prefer, you may send a representative in your place.  This meeting is not an administrative hearing and no official record will be produced.  The meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, Thursday April 19, 2007 at 10:00 am in the 5th Floor Conference Room, Chattanooga Environmental Assistance Center 540 McCallie Avenue Suite 550, Chattanooga TN.

If you have questions concerning this correspondence, please contact me at (423) 634-5702.

Sincerely,

Richard D. Urban Ph. D.

Field Office Manager

Division of Water Pollution Control

Chattanooga, Tennessee

Cc:  Enforcement and Compliance Section, Nashville, TN
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